
WCIRWA NEWS 
June 2024 

Notice of 2024 Annual Meeting of the Membership 

June 20. 2024 

The Annual Meeting of the Membership of West Central Iowa Rural  Water  

Association will be held on the 20th day of June, 2024 and will be called to or-

der at 6:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held  at the Aspinwall Community     

Building, located in Aspinwall, Iowa. 

 Items of business include: 

• Reports of officers, committees and auditors. 

• Election of three Directors to the Board of Directors for terms of three 

years each. 

• Any other such business as may come on before consideration by the 

members of West Central Iowa Rural Water Association. 

Lunch will be catered following the meeting. 

West Central Iowa Rural Water Assn. 
PO Box 188 
1607 Enterprise Street 
Manning, IA  51455 
www.wcirwa.com   
712.655.2534  888.844.2614 

 
Directors- 
  
Larry Klever, President 
Steve Willenborg, Vice Pres. 
Dave Weller, Secretary 
Aaron Stangl, Asst. Secretary 
Dale Kerkhoff 
Myron Olerich 
Sean O’Neill 
Allan Sander 
David Schwarte 

  
Staff- 
  
Jason Meredith, Manager 
Jay Bobenmoyer 
Tyler Bobenmoyer 
Robin Cast 
Tom Darveau 
Mandy Doyel 
Mike Gore 
Scott Greve 
Maureen Halbur 
Dean Woltman 
 
This institution is an equal Oppor-

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 Nominating Committee 

Nominating committee members are Steve Willenborg of Manning (712.830.9091), Sean 

O’Neill of Wall Lake (712.660.8353), Allan Sander of Arcadia (712.830.3280). The    

nominating committee is responsible for finding candidates who are interested in serving 

on the Board of Directors of WCIRWA. If you are a member and interested, please con-

tact a member of the nominating committee. 

You can Receive a $10.00 Credit…..On your next water payment by registering 

at the annual meeting. One credit per  family attending  please.  

Thank you! 

  Financial Reports Available 

The financial report of WCIRWA will be available at the Annual Meeting of the Member-

ship.  If you are unable to attend and would like a copy sent to you, please notify our   

office.  Thank you. 

Proxy Form    WCIRWA Account #________________ 

I, the undersigned, being a member in good standing of West Central Iowa Rural Water Association, an Iowa Nonprofit Corporation, 

do hereby appoint ________________________ as my proxy to attend the Annual Meeting of the Membership of said West Central 

Iowa Rural Water Association to be held on the 20th day of June, 2024, or any continuation or the same extent, and with the same 

effect that I might were I present thereat, giving to my said proxy full power of substitution and revocation. 

     Dated this ____________________________ (month, day, year) 

     Signed by _____________________________ 

     Printed Name __________________________ 

———————————————————————————————————————–—— 

Clip and mail to: West Central Iowa Rural Water Assn., P.O. Box 188, Manning IA  51455 

http://www.wcirwa.com


Sign up for Paperless Billing & ACH 

2023 CCR REPORT AVAILABLE 

The 2023 Consumer Confidence Report is now available. It will not be mailed, however it can be reviewed by 

going to: 

https://wcirwa.com/ccr1 or https://iowaccr.org/West-Central-IRWA 

You can also find the CCR report on our web site: wcirwa.com (under the forms and reports) OR a 

paper copy can be requested by calling 712-655-2534 or email us at info@wcirwa.com 

 

What is a Consumer Confidence Report? 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) requires community water systems, such as West Central 

Iowa Rural Water Association, to prepare and make available an annual drinking water quality report to our cus-

tomers. These reports are called “Consumer Confidence Reports” (CCR). We are pleased to report that our 

drinking water is safe and meets federal and state requirements. These reports show your water quality and 

what it means. Drinking water, including bottled drinking water, may be reasonably expected to contain at least 

small amounts of some contaminants. The presence of these contaminants does not necessarily indicate that 

water poses a health risk. 

Thank you for allowing us to continue providing your 

family with clean and quality drinking water. 

 All autopay withdrawals happen on the 5th day of each month.  Call to give 

us your email info or to request an ACH authorization form  at 888-844-2614.  You 

may also email us with your request for paperless or ach at info@wcirwa.com. 

Higher Water Usage Than Normal? 

Before making the call to our office, please check a few things around your house and yard.  Shut the 
incoming valve off for a FEW minutes, open the valve slowly, then if you hear a rush of water you have 
a leak on your system. Look around at your faucets, showers, water heaters and water softeners espe-
cially if they are 10 years or older. Check the drain line on your water softener and make sure that it 
is NOT constantly running a small stream of water, regenerating too much or plugged due to age.  Toi-
lets have a high potential to leak and will cause higher water usage. Place food coloring in the back 
tank of the toilet, wait for about ten minutes, if the color has made it into the bottom bowl, the FLAP-
PER valve in the back tank is bad and should be replaced.  Check outside plumbing.  Look in pits to make 
sure you do not hear or see any water leaking.  LISTEN to hydrants.  You can hear leaks on them if it 
is a direct bury hydrant.  Also, make sure you are using your physical disconnect properly so you are 
not pushing water back down your well.  When you have exhausted all these options and believe you 
have a leak, then contact our office. 


